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RAMP TRUCKS ANNOUNCES NEW HIRES

(PRWEB) May 26, 2001 -- Ramp Trucks Announces New Hires

Ramp Trucks of Port Jefferson Station, NY has announced that several new Commercial Vehicle Specialists
have joined their Commercial Truck Division.

Andy Boyle, of South Setauket, recently joined Ramp as a Commercial Vehicle Specialist after spending many
years in the hospitality industry, most recently as the owner of several restaurants. Mr. Boyle will go on-the-
road to show trucks to busy prospective clients.

Brian Gohlsen, of Manorville, recently returned to Ramp as a Commercial Vehicle Specialist.
He has been selling Chevrolet Trucks for over 17 years, since graduating from the Northwood Institute in
Michigan where he studied business and automotive management.

Tom Panebianco, of Holbrook, recently became a Commercial Vehicle Specialist after spending two years in
car sales with Ramp. Mr. Panebianco previously worked selling Chevrolet vehicles for over 6 years.

Ramp Trucks of Port Jefferson Station is New York's number-one General Motors Commercial Vehicle dealer
and has been awarded General Motors "Mark of Excellence." Ramp is also Suffolk's only AAA-endorsed
Chevrolet dealer. For more information log onto www.ramptrucks.com.
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If you have any questions regarding information in these press releases please contact the company listed in the press release. Our complete disclaimer
appears here - PRWeb ebooks - Another online visibility tool from PRWeb

Contact Information
Lisa Di Santo Grossman
Ramp Truck
http://WWW.RAMPTRUCKS.COM
631/654-7848

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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